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Welcome	back	to	TUI	Credit	Union's
Monthly	Newsletter,	Spooktacular

Edition	2022!
We're	glad	you	are	here.

We	are	celebrating	the	74th	anniversary
of	

International	Credit	Union	Day
on	20th	October	2022.

Switch	your	Current	Account	with	TUI	Credit	Union
Are	 you	 a	 KBC	 or	 Ulster	 Bank	 customer?	 Current	 Account	 from	 TUI	 Credit	 Union
gives	you	all	the	benefits	you	expect	with	the	personal	touch	of	your	trusted	Credit
Union.

APPLY	NOW

https://tuicu.ie/current-account?utm_source=sendinblue&utm_campaign=Newsletter%20October%20Halloween%202022&utm_medium=email
file:///var/www/html/public/%7B%7B%20mirror%20%7D%7D


Irish	Credit	Unions	top	Customer	Experience	league
table	for	record	setting	eight	years	running

READ	MORE

Member	Draw	Winners
2022
Our	monthly	members	draw	continues
to	go	 from	strength	 to	strength.	There
are	great	cash	prizes	 to	be	won	every
month.
Click	below	to	know	more.

READ	MORE

Current	Account	Loyalty
Win
We	 have	 a	 monthly	 prize	 of	 €500	 for
members	 who	 are	 active	 in	 using	 their
Current	Account.	The	draw	will	take	place
each	 month	 from	 July	 	 until	 December
2022.

READ	MORE

2022	TUICU	Christmas	Loan	Launched
Applications	 for	 TUICU	 Christmas	 Loan	 2022	 are	 now	 open.	 All	 of	 your	 Christmas
dreams	 that	 are	 big	 or	 small,	 we’ve	 got	 you	 covered	with	 our	 affordable	 interest
rate.	Closing	date	23rd	December	2022.	Click	below	for	more	details.

READ	MORE
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Ulster	Bank	and	KBC
preparing	to	leave	the
market
Hundreds	 of	 thousands	 of	 accounts
remain	active	in	the	two	banks	that	are
leaving	 this	 market,	 just	 weeks	 away
from	the	first	deadline	to	close	them.

READ	MORE

Coping	with	the	rising
costs	of	living
In	the	current	challenging	times,	many	of
us	 are	 preoccupied	 with	 financial
concerns.	 We	 can	 have	 a	 feeling	 that
we're	 not	 in	 control	 of	 our	 financial
destiny.	Read	more	below.

READ	MORE

Let	the	countdown	to

Halloween	Begin!

TUI	Credit	Union
No	8	The	Exchange
Calmount	Park
Ballymount
Dublin	12
marketing@tuicu.ie
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